
Connor Marion


From: Connor Marion


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 12:02 AM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Alabama Prediction


Hello,


I just wanted to say how I appalled I was to see you guys submit and agree with the outrages claim that


Alabama would be severely impacted by Hurricane Dorian.


You guys should operate as an individual weather forecasting origination. You are top rated scientists that


should be purely influenced by science and not politics. That black sharpie Mark on the graph, was clearly


an effort to substantiate his previously inaccurate claims.


As a student that has widely respected this organization, and was interested to become apart of the


meteorology team, I am embarrassed to have witnessed NOAA's defense of such an outlandish claim.


Kind Regards,


Connor Marion


Sent from my iPhone



	Alabama Prediction

